Parents in Partnership

Year 5:

Date sent out: 2:11:18



This week we have been learning:-

English:

This week we have been looking at War Poetry. We started with 'In Flanders Field' which was the inspiration for the poppy commemoration and have then looked at different poems written by children and adults about war. The children have practiced reciting one of them in groups or individually. We moved on to looking at the imagery in the poems including personification and similes. Spellings: This week we have learnt about homophones and near homophones.

<u>Maths:</u> In maths this week, we have looked at graphs and timetables and have learnt how to find information from them.

Homework Tasks.

Topic homework.

Continue with your work on ARP during the war.

Remember that I want your work to be presented in an interesting way. It is up to you but I want your work to inform other people but also be interesting to look at.

<u>ALSO....</u> If you haven't yet brought a clear 2litre plastic bottle into school, you need to do this. Or if you have another one you could bring in, that would be wonderful.

Reading:

Instead of reading from your normal reading books, I would like you to read the story that I have given to you. Please make sure that you read every night - or ask an adult to read to you. You do not have to read to an adult every time, but you need to be able to tell them what has happened in the reading you have done. Try to read about 4-5 pages each day because you need to have read most of it by the week beginning 19th November. Make sure that an adult signs your reading record for you when you read.

